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Saginaw Charter Township

4870 Shattuck Rd., Saginaw, MI 48603
989.791-9870
989.790-8211 (fax)
      

Established 1831

August 26, 2013

Saginaw Charter Township Residents

Re: Storm Water Restriction Plates / Catch Basins

Dear Resident:

Please be advised that you currently have restriction plates installed in the storm water basins servicing your street.  During a recent inspection and cleaning, we discovered that a few of the restriction plates were missing from the basins.  In a combined sewer system such as yours, storm water and sanitary waste share the same service line that discharges into the Township sewer system.  An excess of storm water can reduce the capacity of your service line resulting in a surcharge or backup in your home. Storm water restriction plates are designed to reduce the volume of storm water entering the sanitary sewer and help to prevent sewer backups. 
Although standing storm water in front of your home is an inconvenience, it is a sign that the restriction plates are performing correctly by not allowing the storm water to surcharge your sewer system creating a backup in your service line.  If you observe a missing restriction plate in front of your home, please contact the Department of Public Services.  

Please contact the Department of Public Services if you would like additional information regarding combined sewer systems and the use of restriction plates.  
Sincerely,

Herb Grunwell, Director of Public Services

Saginaw Charter Township 

4870 Shattuck Rd.

Saginaw, MI  48603

(989) 791-9870

Cc:  Saginaw Township File
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